
August 2024
ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION NETWORK EXPANSION:
SHARED PATHWAY CONSTRUCTION

As part of the Active Transportation Network Expansion project, construction will begin on a shared
pathway on the north side of 23 Avenue between 50 Street and 85 Street and 111 Street and 119
Street starting the second week of August 2024. This shared pathway will replace the existing
sidewalk. Please see the back page for maps of the project area. This project is expected to be
completed in the fall of 2024 with minor deficiency work to be completed in the spring of 2025.

The active transportation network is a connection of shared pathways and bike lanes that offer
people more options for moving around the city, whether cycling, walking or rolling.

Construction details

The scope of work includes tree protection work, removal of the existing concrete sidewalk,
excavation, gravel placement, asphalt work, street lighting relocation and site restoration work.

Access

There may be traffic disruptions and motorists are advised to follow traffic control signs for safe
navigation through the construction zone(s). Some ETS bus stops within the project area will be
temporarily relocated to ensure passenger safety, please follow posted signs to access the temporary
bus stops. Pedestrian/cyclist detours will be in place for safe navigation through the construction
zones, please follow the detour signs.

For More Information
For more information about the project, please visit: edmonton.ca/ActiveTransportation

ASHFAQUE AHMED
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
activetransportation@edmonton.ca

http://edmonton.ca/ActiveTransportation


Project Area

Shared Pathway Construction Map: 111 Street to 119 Street

Shared Pathway Construction Map: 85 Street to 57 Street

Shared Pathway Construction Map: 57 Street to 50 Street


